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Good evening, Vanners. 

Well, it is full steam ahead into my favorite time of year. Thanksgiving is coming up in just a 

few short days. Be sure to pace yourself with the turkey and dressing. So here we go with a 

few more updates about the museum of vanning Christmas party. Some rooms have freed 

up at the hotel so I hope if you want a room there you continue to try by calling. Remember 

we do have two back up hotels very nearby. Please be patient with us this year as there is a 

lot going on with the summer hurricanes, and all the displaced people. 

So just about everything is done T-shirts, patches, dash plaques, just about everything is in. 

The pub crawl is all in place for Thursday pizza on Friday and a raving good time on 

Saturday with good music plenty of food and an open tiki bar. Please remember to bring a 

covered dish for dinner Saturday night. We are going to have some awesome beef, some 

barbecued pork, and maybe a stray chicken or two. 

We have lots of great items for the Chinese auction this year, if you have anything you 

would like to put in the auction please bring it with you and let me know as this has been a 

great part of our fundraiser each year. We are also going to have quite a bit of our donated 

collections out for sale at the museum. Ron Martin is graciously donating his time to help us 

raise money by selling off these donated items. There is going to be lots of toys, magazines, 

patches and other vanning memorabilia. So come prepared to shop. So hopefully you’ve 

made plans to either come on down or come on over to see us the second weekend of 

December for the museum of vanning annual Christmas party fundraiser. Hope to see you 

soon and keep on Vannin. 
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